
 

 

  

Our Newsletter can be viewed on our website www.kirkburtonhealthcentre.nhs.uk , or by email 

upon request. 

WELCOME 

  
We are pleased to welcome Health Care Assistant Nicola, Receptionist Emma and Apprentice 

Receptionist Ellie, to our team. Dr Schatzberger will shortly commence maternity leave. 

 

COVID-19 VACCINATION 

 

We were excited and delighted to receive our first delivery of the Pfizer/BioNTech 

vaccine in December 2020. 

 
Our vaccination programme has now started, with those 80 years of age and over. The order in 

which people will be offered the vaccine is based on advice from the Joint Committee on 

Vaccination and Immunisation (JCVI).   

 

Dr Gethin Lane said: “The roll-out of the COVID-19 vaccination is a real positive step forward in 

the fight against the pandemic. This will be the largest vaccination programme in the history of 

the NHS. Our staff, together with colleagues across our Primary Care Network, have worked hard 

to make sure that we have everything in place in order to sustain a safe, smooth and efficient 

vaccination programme. Thank you, to all our staff.” 

 

Please do not ring the practice to try and book a vaccine.  We will contact you when 

your vaccination is due.  

 
When we do contact you, act immediately and make sure you attend your appointments.  

 

Please:  wear a face covering unless exempt; use the intercom on arrival; sanitise your hands; 

have your temperature checked.   

 

The vaccination will be given as an injection in the upper arm. Recipients will be monitored for 

15 minutes after the vaccination.  It will be given in two doses, at least 21 days apart. 

 

For more information about the vaccine, please visit www.nhs.uk/CovidVaccine 
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This winter will be like no other as we 

work together to prevent the spread of 

Coronavirus.   

It will be several months before 

vaccines are a major factor in keeping 

us all safe.  

Regular hand washing, wearing a face 

covering and keeping a safe distance 

from others remains the best way to 

keep protecting each other. 

Our Flu clinics have been very 

successful this year, and as a Practice 

we would like to thank all our patients 

who followed the COVID safety 

guidelines. We received excellent 

feedback from patients who attended 

our Flu Gazebo. Patients who have 

attended the Practice have told us 

that they felt safe when visiting us. 

 

FOLLOW US ON FACEBOOK 

 
Our Practice now has a Facebook page, which is intended to be an additional communications 

and engagement channel. You can search for us, or visit www.facebook.com/kirkburtonhc. 

 

RESEARCH READY 

 
We are continuing to take part in important clinical research studies. A recent study,  PROMDEP, 

is a study looking at the use of Patient Reported Outcome Measures, for monitoring patients 

with depression. 

 

CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY FOR SAVE THE CHILDREN 

 
Our team supported Christmas Jumper Day on 

December 11th and raised money for Save the Children. 

 

 

 

Consultations with GPs, Nurses or other healthcare professionals are available online, over the 

phone or face-to-face. Please call or contact us online. If you need a face-to-face appointment, 
you will be offered one. 

http://www.facebook.com/kirkburtonhc

